
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

14. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE (CONT’D) 
 
 Further to clause 8 (Part B) of this report, the Board resolved: 
 
 (a) That members Phil Clearwater, Oscar Alpers and Chris Mene be given delegated authority to 

formulate and lodge a Board submission, if appropriate, on the proposed changes to the 
Council’s Gaming Venues and TAB Policy. 

 
 (b) That Phil Clearwater be appointed to represent the Board on the Christchurch Streets and 

Garden Awards Committee. 
 
 (Note:  Barry Corbett declared an interest in (a) above and retired from the discussion and voting 

thereon.) 
 
 
 


